
SEASON’S GREETINGS

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

0302-500065/6
www.gsa.gov.gh

The Ghana Standards Authority (GSA) would like to express its 
profound gratitude to all clients and stakeholders for their 
continuous support throughout the 2022 calendar year.

We appreciate your support in helping GSA succeed in the 
marketplace by patronising our products and services, as well as 
the certi�ed products of various local manufacturers in Ghana. 
Although the competition is undoubtedly �erce, it has been a 
challenging year for all of us. However, thanks to you, our 
customers, we have persevered.

We would like to thank you for being a devoted customer and we 
truly value your business. We want to continue serving you as a 
customer in the years to come.

We wish you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.
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